Memorandum to File g

u' v i

To: File
b
From: Deano Bonano 9

Re: Complaint on use of Parish e-mail account by
DJ Mumphrey to circulate pornography

Date: March 22, 2010

On or about March 12,2010 Parish President Theriot in a meeting with
Louis Gruntz requested that I investigate a complaint received by
Councilman John Young via e-mail from i@ bellsouth.net that
Executive Assistant to the Parish President, Mr. DJ Mumphrey had
used his parish e-mail account to circulate pornographic pictures.
Specifically, the complaint stated “please ask Mr. DJ Mumphrey to stop
sending me pornographic pictures from his parish e-mail”.

In an attcmpt to verify the existence of the e-mail(s) in question I
requested the Director of the JP Electronic Information Systems, Mr.
Ridley Boudreaux to provide me an archive of all of Mr. Mumprhey’s e-
mails from the date of ﬂllS complaint back to January 1, 2009. On
Monday, March the 15" access to this archive was granted to me by
Robert Hew, a consultant with BBEC-working at Mr. Boudreux’s
direction.

Upon receipt of the archives I conducted a search of all of the e-mails by
using the c-mail of the complaining party. The search showed that no e-
mails had been sent from or received by Mr. Mumphrey for

S5 ) cllsouth.net. I then set about the task of searching each and
everyonc of Mr. Mumphrey’s e-mails for the last sixty days to see if any
pornographic materials were present in any of these e-mails. The search
turned up no evidence of pornographic materials.

In an effort to search further for the offending material I sent an e-mail

to the address of gl @bellsouth.net and informed the user that I had
been tasked with the responsibility of investigating this matter and
searching for evidence of pornography in Mr. Mumphrey’s e-mails. 1
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further informed the user that no such material had been found and
asked the user if they could provide me the specific e-mail that had been
sent to him or the date, time and subject matter of the offending e-mail.
The user responded that I should search several years of Mr.
Mumphrey’s e-mails and that next time they will send them directly to
the media.

The user offered no evidence or information on the specifics of the
alleged pornographic e-mail. With no specific information and no
cooperation from the complaintant I concluded that there was no
evidence to support the allegations made by the user of the e-mail

address-spiig@z @ bellsouth.net.

In conclusion, the computer specialist in the EIS Department informed
me that it is easy to send out an e-mail that appéars to come from
someone else’s e-mail account in an effort to cause conflict or confusion.
This concept may explain what has occurred here.

cc: Louis Gruntz
Jose Gonzales
Bert Smith




